

November 2021

SUNDAY	MONDAY	TUESDAY	WEDNESDAY	THURSDAY	FRIDAY	SATURDAY
31-Oct	1-Nov	2-Nov	3-Nov	4-Nov	5-Nov	6-Nov
Skeet/Trap 10-3	Boy Scouts					
OFFICE CLOSED	OFFICE CLOSED	OFFICE CLOSED	BRGC Office 4-6pm	BRGC Office 4-6pm	BRGC Office 4-6pm	BRGC OFFICE 8-11am
7	8	9	10	11	12	13
Muzzle Loaders Skeet/Trap 10-3	Boy Scouts	Magic City Fly		Archery Elections 7 PM		
Skeet/Trap 10-3	Boy Scouls	Fishermen		VETERANS DAY		
OFFICE CLOSED	BRGC Office 11-1pm	OFFICE CLOSED	BRGC Office 4-6pm	BRGC Office 4-6pm	BRGC Office 4-6pm	OFFICE CLOSED
14	15	16	17	18	19	20
Skeet/Trap 10-3	Sporting Clays Elections 6:30 PM Boy Scouts	Board Meeting 7 PM	Well Armed Woman			
OFFICE CLOSED	BRGC Office 11-1pm	OFFICE CLOSED	BRGC Office 4-6pm	BRGC Office 4-6pm	BRGC Office 4-6pm	OFFICE CLOSED
21	22	23	24	25	26	27
Skeet/Trap 10-3	Boy Scouts			THANKSGIVING		
OFFICE CLOSED	OFFICE CLOSED	OFFICE CLOSED	BRGC Office 4-6pm	OFFICE CLOSED	OFFICE CLOSED	BRGC OFFICE 8-11am
28	29	30	1-Dec	2-Dec	3-Dec	4-Dec
Skeet/Trap 10-3	Boy Scouts		Annual Election Meeting	5 Stand and Skeet		
OFFICE CLOSED	OFFICE CLOSED	OFFICE CLOSED	BRGC Office 4-6pm	BRGC Office 4-6pm	BRGC Office 4-6pm	BRGC OFFICE 8-11am

PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

This is the old guy speaking! All you younger guys pay attention, now is the time to get out and go hunting. Do not miss an opportunity; if you are thinking about throwing your shotgun in on the off chance you and the dog might get to take it for a nice walk, better do it! I have never regretted going hunting, I do regret not going. Make it happen, don't listen to the excuses in your head, just go!

On another even more important note, if you observe unsafe behavior on any of our ranges, PLEASE, calmly and politely address the offender(s) and explain politely why it is important to follow the posted range rules. Everyone truly is a range officer, help our less experienced members become safety conscious advocates. This is everyone's responsibility.

Mac Clark (contact the Club President)

ANNUAL BRGC ELECTION MEETING DECEMBER 1st

Election of officers and board members for the Billings Rod and Gun Club will take place at the annual meeting of the club membership **December 1st at 7 pm in the main clubhouse**. The board has 15 members, 4 of whom are elected by their respective divisions. The President, Vice President, Secretary and Treasurer are elected by the membership along with 7 at-large board members. The board's nominating committee is accepting nominations via email through November 29th, and in person at the December 1st meeting.

Election Committee (Contact the Election Committee)

ARCHERY

Archery will **hold their annual election of officers at their meeting on November 11th at 7 PM.** If you are interested in becoming more involved with our great archery facility, come out and run for one of the officer positions. It is a great opportunity!

Archery hunting season came and went way too fast. I hope you enjoy your time afield during those early fall days. They are truly great time to be outdoors. As always, shoot straight!

Rob Miller (contact Archery Division)

RIFLE AND PISTOL

Muzzle Loaders will shoot on November 7th depending on weather and will use Bay 1.

Action Pistol and Cowboy Action are done for the year as far as regularly scheduled events. Please watch the newsletter and your email for pop-up events.

The Well Armed Woman-Billings Chapter will hold their monthly meeting on Wed, Nov. 17th from 6-8pm. All women are invited to attend. For more information go to twawshootingchapters.org.

Jen Adams (contact Rifle/Pistol Division)

SKEET AND TRAP

Skeet and Trap Facility is open Sundays from 10 AM to 3 PM to members and public. Skeet fields 1 and 2, and the Trap Field are available to members every day. Tokens can be purchased on Sunday from the desk worker or from the vending machine located on the east side of the building at any time.

Token prices have changed and are now \$5 per token which buys you one round of Skeet.

After Thanksgiving, we will be holding a 5 Stand and Skeet league under the lights on Thursday evenings for the month of December.

Our annual New Year's Fun Shoot will be held on Jan. 1, 2022.

Mike Hammond (contact Skeet Division)

SPORTING CLAYS AND FIVE STAND

Sporting Clays will hold division elections at their meeting on November 15th at 6:30 PM.

The shooting year is winding down. Trap machines will be moved off the North Course when inclement weather arrives. The main course and 5 stand will remain open through the winter months.

Registered shoots have been scheduled for next year on Saturday, May 14th, June 18th, and July 16th. Please mark your calendar.

Target ammunition is in short supply but is available at the club for \$11.00 a box and can be purchased by appointment along with target cards.

We are planning on a winter 5-stand league on Saturdays starting in February and will have a Spring League in April. We have had a good year despite Covid. Volunteers and interested people are always needed to keep a quality Sporting Clays program functioning. Please participate and help however you can.

Richard Lewallen (contact Sporting Clays Division)